
 

 

 

Circular 
 

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/240/2024-25                                                       Date: 12.05.2025 

 

This is to inform all the students of Diploma 2nd Semester, CSE that the Department has 

organised an Industrial Visit at PAULTECH SOFTWARE SERVICES on 15.05.2025. 

During the visit, students will have the opportunity to interact with our industry experts. 

This visit will help them gain valuable insights into current industry practices, enhance 

their interpersonal communication skills, and improve their overall employability. 

Note: Students will be selected purely on the basis of First Come first Served 

 

Co-ordinators: 

 

1. Prof. Aditi Keshri 
aditi.k@arkajainuniversity.ac.in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ashwini Kumar 

Assistant Dean 

School of Engineering & IT 

Arka Jain University, Jharkhand 

Copy for information & necessary action please: - 

1. PS to The Vice-Chancellor 

2. PS to The Director 

3. PS to DSW/Director Campus 

4. Controller of Examination for information 

5. PS to The Registrar 

6. In charge Web services for Website 

7. Notice Board 

8. Guard File 

mailto:aditi.k@arkajainuniversity.ac.in

